
DATE: January 13th, 2025

Annual Buffalo Meat Distribution

Dzīnísī gújā(Good day),

**UPDATED INFO**

For today, Monday, January 13th, 2025, meat distribution will begin at 12 PM(Noon).

The following allotted days from Tuesday, January 14th, 2025 - Friday, January 17th, 
2025 will be from 10 AM - 3:30 PM. Please bring own bags. 

There will unfortunately be NO drop-offs for elders this year. We will be following the 
updated housing lists; will not be allowing pickups for others unless prior notice was 
approved.
 
Please contact Clayton/Tiffani
 
Clayton Whitney
Clayton.whitney@tsuutina.com
403-702-2572 (text/call)
 
Tiffani Whitney
Tiffani.whitney@tsuutina.com
402-483-2910 (text/call)

Sīyísgáàs(Thank you),


